The Hon Anthony Albanese MP

Minister for Infrastructure and Transport
lLeader of the House

-8 OCT 2010
Reference: 05755-2010

Mr Barry Cotter

Chair

Sydney Airport Community Forum
GPO Box 594

CANBERRA ACT 2601

Dear M%r ‘6% |

I would like to thank you for your contribution as Chair of the Sydney Airport
Community Forum (SACF) to the facilitation of community engagement on aircraft
noise issues over the past three years. I look forward to you continuing to play an active
role in this sensitive area over the life of the new Government.

I note that as a result of the recent election there is a new member for the seat of
Bennelong and I have written to Mr John Alexander MP to invite him to join SACF.

1 think it would be useful to hold a meeting of SACF before the end of the year to

enable community representatives to continue the dialogue on addressing aircraft noise
issues arising from operations at Sydney Airport.

Yours sincerely

PARLIAMENT HOUSE CANBERRA ACT 2400
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